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MEMORANDUM

FOR : ALL REGIONAL EXECUTIVE DIRECTORS
Regions 1-13, CAR, and NCR

ALL BUREAU DIRECTORS
BMB, EMB, ERDB, FMB, LMB, and MGB

HEADS of ATTACHED AGENCIES
NAMRIA, NWRB, and PCSDS

FROM : THE DIRECTOR
Financial and Management Service

SUBJECT : SUBMISSION OF BUDGETARY REQUIREMENTS TO
THE SENATE COMMITTEE ON FINANCE FOR THEIR
REVIEW OF THE FY 2022 DENR PROPOSED
NATIONAL BUDGET

DATE : 06 September 2021

This refers to the letter dated 4 June 2021 from Director Ma. Mercedita F. Urbano of
the Legislative Budget Research and Monitoring Office (LBRMO), Senate. The Senate
Committee on Finance reviews the budget proposals of the National Government, including
our Department, as part of the budget process. The said Office requires the submission of the
details / narrative on how the COVID-19 pandemic affected the implementation of related
programs and delivery of services to target beneficiaries in 2020 and 2021 and how it will affect
our targets for 2022 as one of the budgetary requirements to facilitate the review of our
Department’s FY 2022 proposed National Budget.

In this regard, please submit the abovementioned budgetary requirements to the Budget
Division through budegt@denr.gov.ph not later than 08 September 2021.

We will appreciate your immediate compliance on this matter.

ANGELITO V. FONTANILLA

Cc: Undersecretary for Finance, Information Systems, and Climate Change
Assistant Secretary for Finance, Information Systems, and Mining Concerns
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